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CloverTurbo Co., Ltd. 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support as always. 

Please let us inform that we have to close our office due to COVID-19 as Japanese 

government specifies our area as most seriously affected area including Tokyo and 

Osaka. 

However, as we will continue to supply the products to keep stable service as 

much as possible, our stuff will work at home. Although we can arrange shipments 

as usual at this moment, our response to your inquiry may take longer than usual. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation on these changes. 

 

In addition, the situation is changeable and uncertain. If the state of emergency 

will be declared by government, we may have to stop our operation immediately.  

We will announce again, if it happens. 

 

 We are very sad to hear that this very undesirable problem is caused all over the 

world. Please take care of yourself and your family. We hope people will overcome 

this disease and we can re-open our business without this fear. 

 

 

 

Very truly yours 

 

 

 

 

                                    

Toshiyuki Tomioka, General Manager 
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